
 
 

REQUEST FOR TENDER No. 21-041  
 
 

Dunsmuir Community Park Construction – Phase 2 
 
 

ADDENDUM 2 ISSUED: July 27, 2021 
 
 

This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the 
Request for Tender. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original RFT document 
or previously issued Addendum.  No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to any 
Vendor not being familiar with the contents of this Addendum. All other terms and conditions 
remain the same. 
 
QUESTION & ANSWER: 
 
Question #1:  
The edger board that has been specified in Addendum #1 for the gravel walkways. Is 2” x 6” 
what is required? Sourcing this material has been difficult and expensive. Would 1” x 6” 
composite be accepted as it is an easily sourced product.  
 
Does the RDN have a supplier in mind for this product as well as the 2” x 4” plastic stakes? 
 
Answer #1:  
1” x 6” composite lumber (Trex or approved alternative) is acceptable for the edger board. It is 
the contractor’s responsibility to locate a supplier for the edger board and stakes.   
 
 
End of Addendum 2 
 


